
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHURCHILL CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP 
 

9th August 2020 
  
Sadly, we are once again unable to meet together for church services. So we are back to fully 

depending on other forms of community-building. An interesting note from our five Sundays 

in the Churchill Public Hall. The Latrobe Council has advised that, because of the Covid-19 

situation, they will not be sending us an invoice.  

 

What’s on this week? 

 

Tuesday 11th, 7.30 pm – Zoom Fellowship Meeting – Praise & Worship theme 

Challenge: Can we get 20 people online for this meeting? After some comments from Ben 

(and others) last Tuesday night, we decided to make this a praise night. If possible, please 

have a song, or a psalm, or a praise-related scripture ready to share! 
 

Sunday 16th, 2 pm – Online Service 

Live streaming – THIS WEEK – on Facebook. You can watch the service later on Facebook 

(Churchill Christian Fellowship) YouTube or the CCF website. 

 

CHURCH ONLINE 

The Planning Committee has been looking at a new system for doing online meetings. Church 

Online is a website that offers several advantages. The intention is to pre-record services at 

Moe and then upload them for the 2pm timeslot on Sundays. More information next week. 

 

PRAYER MEETINGS will not be held for the next six weeks during Covid-19 restrictions. But of 

course, no government regulations can ever stop us praying. 
 



Offerings can be made by direct deposit to Churchill Christian 

Fellowship.  BSB:  063522     Account #: 10097946    

Or mail to PO Box 214 Churchill.      
 

 

 

 

The BILLY GRAHAM ASSOCIATION has a program through which they train people to 

respond to online questions about the Gospel and salvation. This is a great way to get 

involved with sharing the Gospel without the intimidation of face-to-face encounters. They 

provide the training (free), you will need a Working With Children card (free for volunteers) 

and once accepted you will need to commit to the program for a year (a few hours each 

week.) To learn more, go to https://searchforjesus.net/ or, if enough people are interested, 

we can organize a Zoom meeting with Mike Kwok, the Australian manager of Search for Jesus 

for him to explain the program in more detail. If you would be interested in this, please let us 

know. 

 

MINISTRY ROSTERS 

Sunday services to be pre-recorded at Moe, probably on Saturday afternoons. 

   Communion  Preaching 

9th August  Lynn   Steve 

16th August  Sandie   Graeme 

23rd August  Steve   Linda 

30th August  Neil   Lynn 

 

Thank you for reading. This e-mail replaces the printed Churchill newsletters for the time 

being. Please keep in touch! If you’ve written a poem or a reflection piece about a Scripture 

that has blessed you. Please share your ideas, thoughts, etc by sending an SMS, by messaging 

on Facebook or by e-mail to   pastor@churchillchristianfellowship.com . 

 
CONTACT US AT: 

www.churchillchristianfellowship.com 

Steve McNeilly  0409 173747 

Lynn Fowler   0490 137149 

Linda Whitney  0400 690972 

 

 
 

 


